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Ellen Fairleigh

From: Olaf Ribeiro <fungispore@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 9:36 AM
To: 'Charles Schmid'
Cc: Heather Wright; Jennifer Sutton; Ellen Fairleigh
Subject: RE: ABC Memo on 305 Screening for PLN50955 SPR

Charles: 
Thank you for taking the time to write this letter. I am also concerned about the health of the present buffer trees since 
the roots of these trees were cut during construction of the bike path. I see no signs of mitigation done to improve the 
health of these injured trees. 
Olaf 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Charles Schmid [mailto:ceschmid@att.net] 
Sent: Monday, February 05, 2018 1:40 PM 
To: efairleigh@bainbridgewa.gov 
Cc: Heather Wright; Jennifer Sutton; Olaf; Charles Schmid 
Subject: ABC Memo on 305 Screening for PLN50955 SPR 
 
Ellen, Heather and Jenifer 
 
Attached is a one page memo in pdf from ABC on buffer screening for Commuter Comforts and Drive through. 
 
I will also provide a paper copy at the Planning desk in case this format has problems . 
Please contact me if you have questions or when there might be further meetings on this proposal. 
Thank you. 
Charles Schmid 
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